
 

You will be aware that it is the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee next 

year.  

 

Therefore the children are owed 

an additional day.  

 

This date has been added to the 

school calendar and the Easter 

Holidays will now begin on 

Wednesday the 13th of April 2022. 

 

Please see the attached the 

amended calendar. 
 


